PCS NEWS 12/22/23
Dear PCS Community,

Happy Winter Holiday break! This week was packed with excitement here, from our middle
school door decorating, to our winter concert, to bringing back Wing Sing for grades PK-4 today.
Things were busy and alive here all week!

We are wishing you all a restful, safe, joyful break. As a reminder, we will return to school on
Tuesday, January 2nd. Winter Sports will begin on Tuesday, January 9th. Please reach out if
you have any questions.

Thank you all for your partnership and your piece in the PCS community puzzle. This is a
community to be proud of thanks in large part to our dedicated community, and your wonderful
kids.

Best wishes,

Jon



